
Shady Side PTO News 
 

 

 

President’s Message 
 
As we reach this time of the year, it’s hard to believe that             
we are already in December, and with it brings the          
beginning of the busy holiday season.  
 
Just to recap, we had our first Family Fun Night! It was great             
to see everyone come for crafts and holiday shopping with          
the local businesses! We also had our Scholastic Book Fair          
and Ice Cream Social! The team that organizes the shelves,          
helps students with wish lists, counts change from a piggy          
bank, and helps students make good choices with their         
money is amazing, and we are lucky to have so many great            
volunteers!  
 
December brings the holiday staff appreciation luncheon       
and of course the winter break. This holiday season, I am           
thankful for the volunteers, staff, teachers, administration       
and families here at Shady Side Elementary.  
 
Our next PTO meeting is scheduled for January 16th at 6:30           
pm, no meeting in December, please join us and share your           
ideas and opinions and learn how our organization works to          
enhance the quality of our children’s education at Shady         
Side Elementary. Free childcare is available during our        
meetings if needed. If you have any questions or concerns,          
please feel free to contact me.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you and hope that you           
continue to support the Shady Side PTO. Have a safe and           
happy December!!  
 
Thank you, 
 
Julia Howes, PTO President 
Cell:  443-871-4846  
E-mail:  RJHowes813@aol.com 
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Family Fun Night 
  
Thank you to our vendors that participated in the Family Fun Night Event! Please consider 

supporting their small business this holiday season and throughout the year! 

  

Amanda Fincher 

Amanda Fincher, LCPC 

443-280-3052 

info@amandafincher.com 

  

Dawn Fisher 

Avon 

410-253-6884 

dawn_fisher@aol.com 

  

Wes Oleszewski 

Klyde Morris LLC Historical Books 

410-353-1956 

wesoleszewski@gmail.com 

  

Kayla Griffith 

Colorstreet 

410-279-2532 

HardworkingNailsbyKayla@gmail.com 

  

Rachael Monn 

Crafty Rachael 

717-377-6940 

09Rachael09@gmail.com 

  

Maria Sames 

Flags & Crafts 

443-221-3942 

mariasames13@gmail.com 

  

Debbie Horninger 

doTERRA 

610-973-4484 

debbie63@gmail.com 

  

Girl Scout Troop 11027 

Girl Scout Cookies 

443-871-4846 

rjhowes813@aol.com 

 

Holly Bennett 

Shells by Holly 

410-533-8893 

 

Brittany Rawlings 

Homegrown Bows 

410-980-0896 

brawlings19@gmail.com 

  

Tindy Maddox 

It's Essential 

410-707-6259 

itsessential@yahoo.com  

 

Amanda Bowen 

Louise's Soap 

443-684-4316 

Amanda.Bowen915@yahoo.com 

  

Rose Meyers 

Love N the Bay 

240-418-0274 

olneymeyers@hotmail.com 

  

Lindsay Parks 

LuLaRoe 

443-481-9806 

LuLaRoeLindseyParks@gmail.com 

  

Jennifer Mitchell 

Perfectly Posh 

410-703-7347 

Jennifer.Mitchell1984@gmail.com 

  

Kate King 

Polymath Place 

410-867-0100 

ThePolymathPlace@gmail.com 

  

Tina Herdman 

Scentsy 

301-233-6830 

swampcirclegirl@aol.com 
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Scholastic Book Fair 
 
Our Fall Book Fair was a success! The students had a great time visiting the Arctic 
Adventure Scholastic book fair and picking up some great new books this November. 
We had a few technical difficulties at the fair on Wednesday night and appreciate 
everyone’s patience and positive attitudes working through the difficulties. We will see 
you again in the spring for our annual Buy One, Get One Free book fair. Thanks to all 
who donated to ​All for Books​, which helps our Media Specialist, Mrs. Guy, buy new 
books for the school library.  
 
Contact: Jessica O’Connor & Kathy Haley, Book Fair Co-Chairs 

 

December Happenings 

Holiday Staff Appreciation Luncheon 
 
The hospitality committee is holding its annual Staff Holiday Luncheon 
on Friday, December 13th. Our faculty and staff look forward to this 
luncheon every year and enjoy the delicious treats our families provide.  
 
Donation requests include items such as sandwich toppings, soup (in a 
warmer), and salad bags.  Thanks to all who have signed up to supply 
items already. 
 
All donations should be dropped off to school or to myself no later 
than Friday, December 13 at 10:00 AM. To sign-up to contribute, please 
go to: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30e0944a9a92da7f49-holiday2 
 
Hope everyone has a safe and happy holiday! 
  
Contact: Jessica Grzybowski, Hospitality Chair  

mommyg11210@icloud.com​; 410-212-8673 

 
School Store 

 
The school store now has several seasonal items in stock this December. They have all sorts of scented pencils, 
candy cane erasers, fuzzy tree-topped pencils, “Elf on the Shelf” pens, pencils, notebooks, and more. These specialty 
items will be available through December! Most items cost around $0.50 to $1.50 (with a few things in the $1.75 to 
$2.75 range).  
 
The store is open on Wednesdays (Kindergarten through 2nd grade)  and Thursdays (3rd through 5th grade). 
  
Contact: Brian Barton, Sr. 
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